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Subject: Documentation of Agreement Reached at September 20, 2007 Meeting
Regarding WCAP-15981-NP, "Post Accident Monitoring Instrumentation
Re-Definition for Westinghouse NSSS Plants," (LSC-0072 R1/MUHP-3038)

References:
1. PWROG Letter, F. Schiffley to Document Control Desk, "Response to Requests for

Clarification of June 28, 2007 RAI Responses for WCAP-15981-NP, "Post Accident
Monitoring Instrumentation Re-Definition for Westinghouse NSSS Plants," (LSC-0072
R1/iMUHP-3038)," OG-07-37, August 22, 2007.

The purpose of this letter is to document the agreement reached between the PWROG and the NRC
staff at the September 20, 2007 public meeting regarding the information to be included in the
Approved version of WCAP- 15981-NP, "Post Accident Monitoring Instrumentation
Re-Definition for Westinghouse NSSS Plants."

Following receipt of the Safety Evaluation for WCAP- 15981, the PWROG will revise page 16 of
the approved version of WCAP-15981 to incorporate the information on the Westinghouse ERG
Critical Safety Function Status Trees presented in the September 20, 2007 public meeting.

The PWVROG is awaiting feedback from the NRC Special Projects Branch regarding the request
from the NRC Tech Spec Branch to include a markup of Tech Spec 3.3.1, "PAM Instrumentation,"
in the approved version of WCAP-15981. If we have to include a sample markup of Tech Spec
3.3.1 in the approved WCAP per your request, the letter transmitting the approved version of the
WCAP to the NRC will need to state that the sample Tech Spec markup included in the WCAP
will be superseded by the associated Traveler when it is submitted for NRC review.
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If you have any questions concerning this matter, please contact Christine DiMuzio at
412-374-5680.

Sincerely yours,

Frederick P. "Ted" Schiffley, II, Chairman
Pressurized Water Reactor Owners Group
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cc: Licensing Subcommittee
Steering Committee
S. Peters, NRC (via FedEx)
T. Mensah, NRC (via FedEx)
S. Rosenberg, NRC (via FedEx)
J. D. Andrachek
R. J. Lutz
C. B. Brinkman
J. A. Gresham
PMO


